
Date: Wed Jan 9, 2013  5:14:33  PM Europe/London 
 
 
Dear Dr Mulhallen 
 
Further to my last email, please do let me know if what I sent you satisfied your 
query or if you have any other requests for information; if so I will see that those 
requests are processed. 
 
Furthermore, I have attached to this email the expert advice on the House of 
Commons Science and Technology Committee's report "Evidence Check 2: 
Homeopathy" and the 2005 Health Technology Assessment from Professor Peter 
Hylands, that I referenced in my email to you in December, should you want to 
see these before submitting your comments.  I have also attached the CV of our 
expert, for your information. 
 
Please keep these reports confidential. 
 
Best regards 
 
Gerald 
 
 
Gerald Blee 
Investigations Executive 
Direct line 020 7492 2118 
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